
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Mid-Connecticut Project Special Committee 

Notice of Cancellation 
 
       November 22, 2010 
 

The meeting of the Mid-Connecticut Project Special Committee which had been 
scheduled for Wednesday, November 24, 2010, has been cancelled by consensus of 
the Committee. 

The Committee has completed its work as specified under Section 22a-268f of the 
Connecticut General Statutes and will not meet again. 
 
 
 
       Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
       Paul Nonnenmacher 
       Director of Public Affairs 


